
 FLORIDA Board of Acupuncture 
 

 

Board Member Recruitment –Please contact the FSOMA office if you 
are interested – director@fsoma.org  

The Governor’s Appointment Office is currently accepting applications for seats 
on the Florida Board of Acupuncture. The Board was legislatively established to 
ensure that every acupuncturist practicing in this state meets minimum 
requirements for safe practice. The Board is responsible for licensing, monitoring, 
disciplining, and educating acupuncturists to assure competency and safety to 
practice in Florida. 

The Florida Board of Acupuncture plays a leading role in the ever-changing health 
care environment through dialogue with the public, the legislature, and the 
community. The Board consists of seven members appointed by the Governor 
and confirmed by the Senate. Five members of the board must be licensed 
acupuncturists. Two members of the board shall be laypersons. Please forward 
this information to your colleagues who you believe would be interested in 
applying. 

If you or a patient (there are 2 consumer positions open) are interested in 
becoming a board member, you can find material that provides insight into the 
duties and responsibilities of the role on our website at: 
flhealthsource.gov/board-members . In addition, you can scroll through the 
Board’s website at: https://floridasacupuncture.gov/ to learn more about the 
Board of Acupuncture and being licensed in Florida. Reviewing past meeting 
agendas will provide insight into how frequently the Board meets and the size of 
our agendas.  If there are any additional questions regarding the Board, please 
contact our office through our contact page at: 
https://floridasacupuncture.gov/contact/ 

You may submit your application to the Governor’s Appointments Office on their 
website at  https://www.flgov.com/appointments/ If you need assistance with 
the application or would like further information on the appointments process, 
you can contact the Appointments Office at  850-717-9243 or 
email Appointments@eog.myflorida.com. 


